
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2024 12:44 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0026

-- Name --
Sarah Carpenter

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
With all of the cost of living increases that I have felt this year, an increase in the cost of an essential, service feels
blatantly disrespectful. I urge you to decline this proposal and seek funding from existing tax dollars.


